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31st March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

Earth Day 2021 

On Thursday 22nd April we will be celebrating Earth Day. During the day, we will be considering the 

importance of our Earth and how we can protect and celebrate our planet.  

On this day, we will be focussing on lots of different ways in which to improve our local area and 

environment.  One of the ways to protect our planet is to clean up our public spaces so we are 

suggesting that the could children, (with the supervision of an adult), start the day by collecting litter, 

using gloves and if needed a non-plastic carrier, on the way to school to make our community 

cleaner.   We know that lots of families have started to do this over the Lockdown period and that 

many of our children are passionate about collecting litter that has blown onto our field, therefore 

we thought that this be a nice way to start Earth Day at Farnborough.  

We will also be carrying out lots of planting at school to help protect our pollinators so we would be 

grateful for any donations of spare seeds, flowering plants or pots for our classes to use that you 

may have.  If you could bring them when you drop your children to school on the morning of Monday 

19 April, that would be amazing! 

Earth day will be an own clothes day as the children will be doing lots of gardening and planting on 

the school grounds.  If your child has gardening/outdoor gloves available, please bring them in. 

Wishing you all a wonderful Easter break with your families. We hope you and the children are able 

to enjoy the time off together and we very much look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 19 

April.  

Best Wishes,  

Miss James  
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